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Contact: Peter McManus

24 May 2011 Phone: (02) 9228 6316
Fax.  (02)9228 6455

Email: peter.memanus@planning.nsw.gov.au

Ms Audrey Chee
Urbis

GPO Box 5278
SYDNEY NSW 2001

Dear Ms Chee
Subject: Sydney Showground Main Arena Redevelopment (MP10_0145)

Reference is made to your correspondence, dated 12 May 2011 and aftached detailed design
information package and Sydney Olympic Park Authority (SOPA) letter, submitted to the
Department of Planning and Infrastructure to demonstrate compliance with Condition B1 of the
above Project Application approval.

The Department has reviewed the submitted detailed elevations, cross-sections and material
samples, in consultation with SOPA, and considers that Condition B1 of the project approval
has been satisfied.

Should you have any further enquiries regarding this matter, please contact Peter McManus
on (02) 9228 6316 or via email at peter.mcmanus@planning.nsw.gov.au. Please mark all
correspondence regarding this matter to the attention of the contact officer.

Yours sincerely,

S\

Heather Warton
Director
Metropolitan and Regional Projects North
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